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SEND Parent Questionnaire Results – February 2018 

 

 72% of parents responded to the questionnaire. 

 100% of respondents clearly understood why their children had a School 

Support Plan. 

 100% of respondents knew that their child’s School Support Plan was 

reviewed every term. 

 100% of respondents knew that Mrs Cross was the SENCO. 

 70% of respondents knew that Mrs Stancliffe was the governor with 

responsibility for SEND. 

 100% of respondents felt that they were given the opportunity to meet to 

discuss their child’s progress. 

 100% of respondents felt that the contents of the School Support Plan were 

clearly explained at meetings. 

 100% of respondents felt their child’s targets were reasonable and achievable. 

 100% of respondents understood how their child was being supported in 

school. 

 100% of respondents felt that they were kept up to date with their child’s 

progress and education. 

 100% of respondents felt that they were given advice and suggestions for how 

they could help their child at home. 

 100% of respondents felt that their views and opinions were valued by the 

school. 

 100% of respondents felt that their child’s views were valued (when age 

appropriate). 

 100% of respondents felt comfortable approaching the SENCO with any 

queries or concerns. 

 100% of respondents felt that the school supports their child to reach their 

potential. 

 100% of respondents did not have any suggestions for improvements. 

 100% of respondents felt that they have sufficient meetings and information. 

 70% of respondents were aware of the Local Offer. 



 

Quotes: 

“Since day one Stanhope School has provided my child and myself with the 

support we needed, he has settled and is very happy in school.” 

 

“My child’s School Support Plan is explained step by step and I am informed of 

changes.” 

 

“When I pick my child up, his teacher is always available to discuss his 

education.” 

 

“I am given great advice on how I can support my child to progress.” 

 

“I was listened to and my views and opinions were taken into account.” 


